
TRAILWRITES 
MAKING TRAILS RIGHT 

Great News: 
The State of New Hampshire has allowed Trailwrights to 
work on their properties this year, so our calendar has 
more places for us to go, more choices for you to join us, 
and more good work to be done in this great state. 

 
Annual Meeting: 
 
April 15, 2017 at Fox Forest in Hillsboro, NH.   

Call any director for directions.  The day will 
begin at the garage at 10:00 a.m. where we removed the 
tools from the trailer, clean them, sharpen them, oil 
them, and lovingly return them to a freshly cleaned 
trailer.  We should be done by noon, then take a break 
and have trail lunch in the building, or outside if the 
weather is nice.  At 1:00 we eat ice cream, a tradition 
begun by Roger Lessard in 1988 when he worked for an 
ice cream company. 

The business meeting begins during ice cream, 
and the agenda this year includes: 

Election of officers 
The Volunteer Agreement form with NH 
Solidifying our schedule for the year (or first half) 
Future of Trailwrights 
72 Summits club update 

After the meeting, we will be treated to a PowerPoint 
presentation by Hal Graham on High Pointers.  Come 
find out what that’s all about.  It will change your life. 
Then best of all is our potluck dinner.  Bring what you 
like best to eat to share with others. 
 
May 13 – Artist’s Bluff, Franconia Notch State Park  
Basic maintenance. 
May 26-28 – Chatham Trails.  Evans Notch.  We will join 
with that group. 
June 17 – Mt. Pemigewasset Trail, Franconia Notch 
State Park.  Tentative 
July 29 – TBA 
August – Mt. Kinsman Trail 
 
Other Projects: Dan Doan Trail 
Monadnock Trails week in July 
Gale River Trail 
Loudon Trails  
Dunbarton 
Meredith 
All the “Other Projects” still need to be looked at.  If you 
are interested, please contact Bob Spoerl to learn how to 
assess a trail’s needs. 
 
  

 
Go on our website at 
www.trailwrights.org or our 
Facebook page to see any 
updates 
 

Trailwrights Directory 
www.Trailwrights.org   Trailwrights@pobox.com 

President   OPEN 

Vice President: Bob Spoerl 603-437-0541 rspoerl@myfairpoint.net 

Secretary:  Peggy Graham 603-286-3506 halpeg76@metrocast.net 

Treasurer:  Ralph Potter 603-228-2366 sandyjs1@comcast.net 

Director Ray Jackson 978-597-8813 rayjtrails@gmail.com 

Director:  Rick Blanchette 603-878-1464 rick.blanchette@gmail.com 

Director:  Darrell Hamilton 603-471-0249 darrell-h@comcast.net  

Hiking:   Bruce Richards 603-703-6566 bruce4trails@gmail.com 

Trail/Toolmaster:  Dave Dick 603-848-3978 ddick1@comcast.net 

Webmaster:  Rick Blanchette 603-878-1464 rick.blanchette@gmail.com 

 
FOR SALE 

Bell & Howell automatic professional Slide projector 
used by Trailwrights for several years when we made 
presentations to other groups.  If anyone is interested, or 
knows some way to sell this item, could you please 
notify a member of the Board. 

 
TRAILWRIGHTS’ STORE 

   Member  Non-Member 

Blue or gray tee shirts    $  8.00    $10.00 

Blue or gray sweatshirt  $12.00    $15.00 

Hooded sweatshirts    $15.00    $17.00 

Bumper sticker    $ 1.00     $  2.00 

Logo decal                $ 1.00      $ 2.00 

Logo patches                $ 4.00      $ 5.00 

Pins      $ 5.00      $ 5.00  

Items available at outings.  Please call or email 

Peggy for sending through the mail. 

 

HELP WANTED: 

President 

Board Member too busy to do trailwork? we need 

people to help plan events 

Newsletter editor with graphics experience 

Toolmaster willing to attend the tools on each 

outing and pull the tool trailer 

Publicity person able to spread the word 

Young people not afraid to work 

You! 

 
Don't forget to stop at The Old Man 
viewing and find our 12x24 paver. 

 
 
Find us on Facebook! 
 
 
 

http://www.trailwrights.org/
mailto:Trailwrights@pobox.com

